
 

 

 
 

 
May 19 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
I am writing to you this week, early in the final half-term of the academic year, to outline our 
expectation that all DBS Wakra students will remain in school until the final day of term 3, which is 
Thursday June 23. This day marks the final day of our external IGCSE exams for our Year 11 students 
whilst students in all other year groups will continue to be assessed by their teachers in a variety of 
ways – ongoing teacher assessments, end of topic tests, and so on – during this time.  
 
We are also hoping to plan some interesting activities, and potentially some educational visits from 
external partners, during our final week of the term. To this end, if any families are aware of any 
companies who may be able to offer educational visits to school which could benefit our students, 
such information would be most gratefully received. For example, next week – during our STEM 
week – we have arranged for an organisation known as STEM Explorers to complement our own 
STEM-based teaching & learning. I know that many parents within our DBS Wakra community have 
wonderful links with organisations elsewhere in Qatar or work for companies who could help us in 
this regard. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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